CSP/A?

CIVIL SERVICE PENSIONERS' ALLIANCE

ISLE OF WIGHT GROUP - Supplement to Newsletter
13 February 2023

There are two important amendments to the Newsletter you recently
received. These concern the first two meetings of 2023.

8 March
This meeting (our AGM) now begins at 12.15pm as the room will not be
accessible until 12.00pm.

(for coffee) Our Healthwatch speakers are aware of the new timing.

June

The June meeting will now be held on 21 June (at 11.00am) as the
date previously announced clashes with the Isle of Wight Festival !
Other details as planned. The Blue Lamp guest speaker is happy with
the new date.

We will send out another Newsletter in the Summer which will give you
fuller information about our other two 2023 meetings

If anything is not clear contact Group Secretary, Ted Berrow on:
Address: 13 Wroxall Close Northwood PO31 8AQ

Tel: 01983 242029
Email: pattedbilly@onwight.net




